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EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

July 20, 2010 

 

The Executive Committee of the Grant County Board of Supervisors met on Tuesday, July 20, 

2010 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 266 of the Administration Building, Lancaster, WI. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chair Robert Keeney.  Members present were John Patcle, 

Mark Stead, Larry Wolf, Ivan Farness, Stephen Adrian, and Patrick Schroeder.  Therefore a 

quorum was present.    

 

Larry Wolf, seconded by Stephen Adrian, moved that the meeting is in compliance with the open 

meeting law.  Motion carried without negative vote. 

 

Stephen Adrian, seconded by Mark Stead, moved to approve the agenda as posted.  Motion 

carried without negative vote. 

 

Lester Jantzen and Joyce Roling presented the request to start the salary of the Veterans Service 

Officer at a step C2 instead of the minimum rate based on qualifications and experience. After 

discussion, Larry Wolf, seconded by Mark Stead, made a motion to approve to offer the C2 rate 

as the starting rate.  Motion carried with two no voice votes. 

 

Adjournment 

John Patcle, seconded by Stephen Adrian, moved to adjourn at 5:53 p.m. Motion carried 

without negative voice vote.  

 


